
 

 

 

June 30, 2025 

Dear Five Star families, 

Tickets for our production go on sale today, Monday, June 30th - participant families first! 

We suggest you purchase your tickets as soon as possible for the best seats, as tickets will go 

on sale next week to our Rising Stars families and the public. 

As we have done in the past, our tickets will be sold online only, except for performance days 

when you may buy them at the box office 90 minutes prior to the show. 

 

                   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, July 25th @ 7:30 pm 

Saturday, July 26th @ 2:00 pm 

Ticket Price: $20       Reserved seating 

 
As always, if you have any questions, please email us at fivestartheatrecompany@gmail.com . 

You may use your parent portal 

(click on Tickets or Shop to purchase. 

[red arrows) 

 

or by following this link: 
https://app.gostudiopro.com/tickets/fivestartheatrecompany 

 

by clicking 

on this  

QR CODE 

mailto:fivestartheatrecompany@gmail.com
https://app.gostudiopro.com/tickets/fivestartheatrecompany

